
    

  

Friday 4th October 2024 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 8th October Y5 Anglo Saxon/Viking 
Day at Tatton Park 

Thursday 10th October World Mental Health Day 

Wednesday 16th October Open Evening for 
Reception 2025  

Monday 21st October Y2 Pirate Day 

Tuesday 22nd October 9am Y1/2 Harvest Assembly (parents 
welcome) 

3.15 – 4.45pm Y5/6 Disco 

Wednesday 23rd October 9am Nursery and Reception Harvest 
Assembly (parents welcome) 

3.15 – 4.45pm Y1/2 Disco 

Thursday 24th October 9am Y3-6 Harvest Assembly (parents 
welcome) 

3.15 – 4.45pm Y3/4 Disco 

Friday 25th October Flu Vaccines   
            

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

Intrahealth will be in school on Friday 25th October to administer the flu vaccine to children in Years Reception 

to Year Six. Please complete the attached consent form as soon as possible. It is important that the form is 

completed for all children even if you are declining the vaccine. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/61456529 

 

 Year 6 had a wonderful experience on Wednesday when we had a visit from The Young Shakespeare 

Company. They performed 'the Scottish play' for us: Macbeth. We were not surprised by how the children 

were captivated for the whole 2 hours because the actors engaged the audience in everything they did. We 

were all yelling for the heroes and shocked by the witches - just like an audience from Shakespeare's time. 

The pupils who were chosen to take part in acting some of the play did so well. 

 It was a brilliant introduction to our next English topic, William Shakespeare. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/61456529


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This week, Year 1 have been learning to develop an 

understanding of mark making. 

To do this, they have experimented with different 

marks and used marks to show texture, 

understand the importance of looking carefully 

and closely when they are drawing and used one 

type of drawing tool in lots of different ways. 

STUNNING! 

 

Year Three have been recreating the Roald Dahl book "George's 

Marvelous Medicine" which was published in 1981. The story is about a 

boy named George who creates a magical medicine for his grandma. 

Children have been working through the story bit by bit and adding 

short sections to pages on Google Slides.  This is a cross-curriculum 

lesson which brings together the love of books, spelling, typing, 

formatting skills and IT.  They have also been using AI image generation 

to describe and create the illustration for each part of the story.  

 As part of our e-safety lessons Year 6 have been designing their own social media site. 

This gives them a chance to focus on  safety and guidelines (something we have been 

talking about during the lessons), who the social media platform is aimed at and how 

you might be able to make money out of it. Children have come up with some really 

fantastic ideas from "Talk Around The World", a social media platform to bring together 

different communities, to a site that give subscribers direct access to premier league 

football players. Children have been using AI to help them create logos for their new 

platform. But as you can see and children soon find out, AI can produce some odd 

results.  

 This week, at Forest School, we learned how to tie a timber hitch knot. 

This is a knot that is secure but can come undone if pulled. We learned 

how to tie this knot so we could make our shelters secure. At the end 

of the session, we walked around to have a look at each team’s 

shelters. We all enjoyed working together as a team. 
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Attendance for this week = 95.5% 

  
Congratulations to class 1P who have 

had 98.5% attendance this week. 

Well Done! 

 

Harvest Assemblies 

We will be carrying out our Harvest Assemblies at the end of term. As part of our Harvest celebrations, we will be 

collecting donations for the Droylsden Food Bank, donations should be brought into school by Monday 21st October. All 

assemblies begin at 9am and parents are welcome to join us. 

Tuesday 22nd October Y1 and Y2 
Wednesday 23rd October EYFS 
Thursday 24th October Y3 to Y6 
 

The food bank would be grateful to receive any products off the list below. They will also accept donations of 
essential toiletries and hygiene products. 
 

Tinned meat Fruit juice Lentils   
Tinned vegetables Cereal  Pulses   
Tea Soup  Tinned tomatoes  
Coffee Pasta    
Tinned fruit Rice   
Biscuits Pasta sauce   
UHT Milk Beans    

 

Thursday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. 

To raise awareness and mark the day we are asking children to come to school 

wearing yellow clothes. During the day, children will take part in activities in 

school to promote good mental health.  

There will be the opportunity for parents to donate towards the work of the 

charity Young Minds through Arbor. Young Minds purpose, vision and mission is 

shown below.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Noah Charlotte Trey Conor 
Mehek Parker Miss Hutton Mrs Thomas 
 Miss Godiff Miss Wilkinson  
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Hanaa Sebastian Christopher Theodore Denzel Azavier 
Imogen Rumaan Alayna Harvey Polly Ronnie 
Emmanuela Faith Evie Ellis Amaya Endri 
Bella Siddique Kenzi Rae Noah Bonnie Sheldon 

 Eliza Anum Jack Sacha  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child would like to go to the disco, please send money in a named envelope to your 

child’s class teacher by Friday 18th October. 

Children will bring their costumes/disco clothes with them in the morning and will have time to 

change before going into the hall. At the end of the disco, the children will be dismissed from 

their classroom door. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intrahealth will be in school on Friday 25t h Oct ober to admini ster the flu vaccine to childr en in Years Reception to Y ear Six. Please complete the attached consent form a s soon as possi ble. The for m will close on 12th Oct ober at midnight. It is important that the form is complete d for all children eve n if y ou are de clining the vaccine.  

https://nhsi mms.azurewebsites .net/se ssion/61 45652 9  

 

 

 

 

 

Do you shop at ASDA? Do you have the ASDA Rewards App? If you do, please consider choosing Aldwyn in their 

new campaign to raise funds for schools. It doesn’t cost the shopper anything, but a donation will be made to 

Aldwyn each time you shop. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/61456529

